
Hotspot update: September 20, 2019 

On Friday, September 20, at 3.28 pm, four hotspots were identified within our 

concession under PT Harapan Sawit Lestari in West Kalimantan. We have 

subsequently verified that one hotspot was located in an enclaved area owned by 

community and another hotspot was confirmed to be within our concession. We 

have deployed our fire fighting team on the ground to help contained the fire in 

both our concession and community’s enclaved area. We have engaged with local 

authorities on this case and we are investigating the cause of fire within our 

plantation.  

There is no hotspot detected within boundary of our plantation PT Hindoli in South 

Sumatra and Poliplant Group in West Kalimantan.  

Click on the links for our hotspot maps: PT Hindoli, South Sumatra | Poliplant 

Group, West Kalimantan |PT HSL/ISK, West Kalimantan 

 

https://www.cargill.co.id/en/hotspot-monitoring-for-palm-oil-plantations?language=en 

 

Our fire-fighting team helps to fight the fire 
in an enclaved area owned by community 

https://www.cargill.co.id/en/doc/1432148939206/hindoli_20-sept-2019.pdf
https://www.cargill.co.id/image/1432148937952/poliplant-group_20-sept-2019.png
https://www.cargill.co.id/image/1432148937952/poliplant-group_20-sept-2019.png
https://www.cargill.co.id/en/doc/1432148938525/hsl-isk_20-sept-2019.pdf
https://www.cargill.co.id/en/hotspot-monitoring-for-palm-oil-plantations?language=en

